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Hello! Welcome to Year Three. 

 

We made a fantastic start to the year last term and did lots and lots of fun 

and interesting learning. 

I am really looking forward to this term as we have lots of brilliant things to 

learn about and do. 

 

 
 English 

In English we will be learning how to write a set of instructions. To do 

this, we are going to go to Chiquito to learn about how to make a 

Mexican burrito. We will then come back to school and write 

instructions about how we made them. Maybe we can follow these 

instructions at home to make our own burritos. 

 Maths 

In maths this term, we will be learning how to multiply and divide two 

digit numbers by one digit numbers. This will include: three times tables, 

four times tables, eight times tables and multiplying two digit numbers 

whilst crossing boundaries. The fantastic learning that we have been 

doing can be found in our classroom, on the maths wall. 

Topic 

In our topic lessons this term we will be travelling 5225 miles to 

Marvellous Mexico! We will be learning all about the nation’s 

favourite food and drinks, traditional Mexican celebrations, their 

historic Mayan civilisation and many more interesting facts about 

this wonderful country. 
 

PE days and routines 

This term, our sporting activities have changed slightly. P.E will still take 

place every Monday afternoon. Our other weekly P.E. session is now used 

on a Tuesday, when we go to Hyde Leisure Swimming Baths to learn how to 

swim.  

Planners are now checked once a week, on a Thursday. Reading books will 

also be changed on this day. 

In our classroom, we have a green ‘Homework Box’ that the children can 

place their homework into. Maths homework goes into the box on a Friday 

and Reading Comprehension goes into the box on a Monday. 
 

Follow us on Twitter! 

Our class has a Twitter account. Parent, carers and friends who follow 

us get a chance to see the exciting things that happen in our class.  

Setting up a Twitter account is quick and easy – why not join and then 

you could follow us too? @OakfieldY3 


